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From the Community For the Community



               We are excited to embark on an opportunity to help
                             families in our community. LCE is an
organization that is designed to help meet the 
clothing needs of our elementary school children.
                   We are currently distributing FREE back to school clothing.
LCE is located in the Gallup Hill Church on
Gallup Hill Road.
                            Starting in August we will be open every                                                                                                                       
Saturday from 10am-2pm.
    On August 23rd we will be having a special
     event from 10am-2pm. Come and enjoy FREE
      Food,Fun and Clothing!!!!
   This will be on a 
      first come, first serve, basis and 
       avalability. 
      If you have any questions please
      Call (860)912-7659 ask for Camie
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